
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/11/2011 5:25:14 PM

'Fogel, Cathleen A.' (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedRedactedCc:

Keaactea

Bee:
Subject: RE: Green Communities Contacts

Hi Cathy,

We are in the early stages of providing data to local governments for climate planning purposes. PG&E 
is willing to work with local governments to provide them with information that enables them to complete 
their climate planning efforts. In order to protect the confidentiality of customer data and proprietary 
business data, and consistent with the attached statewide energy usage data policy statement that 
the lOUs jointly developed, PG&E is requiring an NDA from each city before providing a map of their 
city's EUC marketing potential. We believe our EUC map will be an asset to local governments, and we 
look forward to showing it to you.

By the way if there will be more than a couple of folks attending the meeting, will you have a projector 
available? iReda [will bring his laptop.

thanks,

Redacted

Redacted
Manager
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Green Communities and Innovator Pilots

Redacted

From: Fogel, Cathleen A. [mailto:cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday. March 09. 2011 10:56 AM 
j0: Redacted
Subject: RE: Green Communities Contacts

If you could give me an advance answer, by March 16th, I would appreciate it.
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Thanks!

Cathy

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 6:36 PM 
To: Fogel, Cathleen A.\ Redacted 
Subject: RE: Green Communities Contacts

Hi Cathy,

We will make sure that we cover the NDA requirement issues at our meeting on the 25th.

thanks,
Redacted

From: Fogel, Cathleen A. [mailto:cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday. March 08, 2011 2:26 PM 
j0 Redacted
q.; Redacted
Subject: RE: Green Communities Contacts

RedacHi 1~prl

RedThanks for speaking with me today. If you and/or 
be great. When we spoke a few weeks ago, [Re stated that he thought that giving maps (using zip/zip 
plus four approach and applying the 15/15 rule) to local government entities for CAP or EUC purposes 
would require them to sign a non-disclosure agreement.

:ould clarify one additional question, that would

Could you confirm? To me, this would seem odd, as the purpose of the 15/15 approach, as I 
understand the utilities application of it, is to ensure that no customer-specific information is 
released.

Look forward to seeing you on March 25th Lynne.

Thanks

Cathy

From- Rec^cted
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2U11 4:46 PM
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To: Fogel, Cathleen A.
Subject: Green Communities Contacts

Cathy,

Here is the contact info for John (Program Manager) and Lynne (Manager) for Green Communities:

Redacted
RedactedRedacted (note this is very similar to my email address),

Thanks,

Redacted

Integrated Demand Side Management, Buildings
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 

Redacted
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